
  
 
 

July 17, 2013 

 

MEMORANDUM TO: 

 Education Program Supervisors (EPS’s) 

 Public Schools District Supervisors (PSDS’s) 

 Elementary/Secondary School Heads 

 

 

1. The NAT Allowances/Honorarium for School Year 2011-2012 is now ready for release. 

Included in the list are the EPS’s, PSDS’s, Elementary and Secondary School Heads who 

were present during the orientation and those who received/got and returned/retrieved the 

NAT materials. 

 

2. Those who cannot claim personally this honorarium are advised to authorize a trusted 

person by sending an authorization letter to that effect. 

 

3. For those who have claimed said allowance/honorarium may disregard this memorandum 

 

4. The aforesaid allowance should be claimed from the Division testing Coordinator not 

later than August 6, 2013. 

 

5. For compliance. 

 

 

 

    JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO VI 

            Asst. Schools Division Superintendent 

             Officer-In-Charge 

 


